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Roseville Coalition of
CONA| Neighborhood Associations

. Woodcreek Oaks

Neighborhood Association Newsletter

Woodcreek Oaks
Neighborhood Association

Email:
woodcreekoaksna@gmail.com
Website:
http://wona.rcona.com
Facebook:
http://www.facebook.com/wo
odcreekoaksneighbors OR
bit.ly/WONAfacebook

Be sure to LIKE our page

Board of Directors
Officers
Chairperson

CJ] Jawahar

Vice Chairperson
Elizabeth Mathis
Secretary / Newsletter
Guru Niyam Seyl
Treasurer
Kimberli Maytanes
Member at Large
Ginger Long
Member at Large
Don Meyers
Member at Large
Brenda Pieper
Member at Large
Paul Garbien

Newsletter Distribution
John Cooper Sr.

Newsletter /Facebook
Kaye Swain
Kaye@KayeSwain.com

Alert Roseville Emergency
Notification System -
www.Bit.Ly/Alert-Roseville

Roseville Police Department
Non-Emergency Phone #:
916-774-5000

Upcoming Events
Monday, June 6th, 2015 @ 6PM, James Hall Park, 1411 Raeburn Way. Kick-
off the summer neighborhood potluck party.

Saturday, July 25t - Free Movie in The Park, showing “Big Hero 6” @ HC
Elliott Park, 1421 Cushendall Dr. Event starts at 7:30PM, movie begins at
Sundown.

Tuesday, August 4th, National Night Out, HC Elliott Park, 1421 Cushendall Dr.

Drought Restrictions

By now, I'm sure you’ve heard of the tougher drought restrictions for
Roseville that went into affect on May 15th. If not, head to
www.roseville.ca.us/eu/drought.asp

In case you are wondering if the city is doing THEIR part, the answer is YES.
You can check THAT out at www.roseville.ca.us/parksdoingourpart. It won’t
be easy, but if we all work together, we will do great! And in case you are
worried about hand watering your vegetable plants, I asked on Facebook:
The new law “specifies residential turf. So if my senior mom has six tomato
plants that she hand waters a little each day, she's ok to keep doing that?” I
was very relieved that the reply was, “Yes indeed. “

Police Department Updates

We very much appreciate that our Roseville Police Department
Neighborhood Officers join us at each meeting (barring a bad guy taking up
their time). They update us on crime issues and statistics for our area, as
well as Roseville, CA in general. It’s always fascinating to hear their stories
and they are great about answering all our questions! We’d love to have you
join us and learn more. As I've shared with some of my local neighbors, three
big issues continue to be mailboxes being broken into, garages being
burglarized - even when occupants are home - because the door is left open
and they’re in the back yard, and crooks easily getting in and out of homes
through unlocked doors. Remember to be careful and be safe!

Woodcreek Oaks Neighborhood Association - Changes

Starting next month, Guru Niyam Seyl - secretary, will be the newsletter
editor. Kaye Swain will continue as Facebook editor. If you have any ideas or
suggestions, feel free to send them our way via email or Facebook
messaging.

Woodcreek Oaks Neighbors on Facebook
Be sure to LIKE us at https://www.facebook.com/woodcreekoaksneighbors

Thank You To Our Sponsors - See Reverse Side




